
  
 MEDIA CONTACT 

 Marc Schrieks 

 Borough of Lodi 

 201-296-1171 

 mschrieks@lodi-nj.org 

 

BOROUGH OF LODI AND PASSAIC VALLEY WATER 
COMMISSION COLLABORATE ON ESSENTIAL 
INFRASTRUCTURE IMPROVEMENTS 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

(Clifton, N.J. – April 10, 2024) – The Borough of Lodi and Passaic Valley Water Commission 

(PVWC) have joined forces in a collaborative effort to enhance water infrastructure in Lodi. PVWC 

has been replacing aging hydrants since 2022, but the company has greater plans for infrastructure 

upgrades. Lodi administration and PVWC representatives recently met to discuss plans for water 

main replacements, ensuring the community's access to clean drinking water for years to come. 

The Borough of Lodi recognizes the critical role that infrastructure plays in supporting the 

community's well-being. By working together with PVWC, the borough is taking proactive steps to 

address aging infrastructure challenges and improve the overall quality of life for residents. 

"We are excited about this collaboration with PVWC," said Lodi Mayor Scott Luna. "This partnership 

demonstrates our commitment to delivering efficient and reliable water services to our residents 

while ensuring the long-term sustainability of our infrastructure." 

PVWC has a long-standing reputation for excellence in providing water services and is committed 

to ensuring the highest standards of water quality and reliability. The partnership with Lodi 

emphasizes PVWC's dedication to working closely with local municipalities to address 

infrastructure needs efficiently and effectively. 

"We meet with PVWC representatives regularly, which helps keep borough residents informed of 

all things water-related,” said Lodi Borough Manager Marc Schrieks. "The communication from 

PVWC has been excellent since the company established a communications department and we 

look forward to continuing this collaborative effort.” 

The hydrant and water main replacement projects are part of a broader effort by both the Borough 

of Lodi and PVWC to modernize infrastructure and enhance services. This collaboration exemplifies 

the positive impact that can be achieved through partnership and shared commitment to 

community welfare. 
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